
	

Monday	15th	January	2018	
At	7:00	pm	

	
The	Winter	Village	Meeting	will	be	held	on	Monday	15th	January	in	the	Reading	
Room	 at	 7	 o’clock	 pm.	 	 Agenda	 items	 should	 be	 submitted	 to	me	 at	 The	 Leat	
House	no	later	than	Sunday	7th	January,	and	the	full	agenda	will	be	published	on	
Monday	8th	Janaury.	 		As	usual	a	glass	or	two	of	wine	will	be	available	after	the	
meeting.		(Note:		this	will	not	include	leftover	gluhwein	and	stale	mince	pies…)	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

Neil	MacDougall	
Chairman	Berwick	Parish	Meetings	
01722	792761				 	 	 	 	 	 	 email:		neil.macdougall@me.com		

	
	


